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Day One: Protecting Your Holiday Package Deliveries 

 
 Ask a trusted neighbor or friend who may be home during the day if your package can be delivered to 

their home. 

 

 Consider having the package sent to a local retailer.  

 

 Provide the shipper with delivery instructions.  

 

 Consider asking your employer if your packages can be received at your place of employment. 

 

 Request a signature confirmation or ask the shipper to hold the package at their facility for pickup. 

 

 Track deliveries online and sign up for notifications. 

 

 Consider a new tool called Package Guard—a Wi-Fi-enabled device that alerts you when a package 

has been delivered to your house and sets off a loud alarm if anyone unauthorized tries to steal the 

package. 

 

 Be neighborly and watch out for each other’s packages.   

 

 Report any unusual or suspicious behavior to the Sheriff’s Office by calling 540-658-4400. 
 

Happy Holidays from all of us at the Stafford County 

Sheriff’s Office 
 

 

 

 


